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   To all the new and returning students and their families.  We are so happy 

you are here.  The children are making new friends and in true Montessori 

fashion the older ones are helping the younger ones. 

                



Catechesis of the Good Shepherd 
The Bible and the Prayer Table 

 
    Little by little the children have been brought into the atrium simply 

to get used to the space.  They are learning silence and the peace that 

comes with it.   

Letter Sound of the Week  
    This week the children studied the letter sound and the letter stroke   

for a.  For older children this is a review and a reinforcement and for 

younger children this is the beginning of the journey towards reading. 

 

Smile 
      One of the children when looking at the fountain in the Peace Garden  

             Said “There’s a lot of allergies in there!” 

             As a child headed toward the lunch line, he realized he would be last.   

             Quoting scripture he commented “The last will be first – can I be first?” 

 

                                Reminders 

 October 4th – Blessing of the Animals (stuffed) please note date change 

 October 6th School Picture Taking Day 

 October 9th School Closed – Columbus Day    


